
SANTA STOCKING EXCHANGE
Secret

It’s almost that time of year again, when we hang our stockings
up with care in hopes our secret santas will soon be there!

Beginning Nov. 30th employees working in the GSB building who wish to participate

can hang their stockings along the wall of the hallway leading to Administration. All

other offices are free to hang their stockings wherever they’d like within their

department. The goal is to bring holiday cheer to our coworkers, and receiving gifts in a

stocking certainly does just that!

STOCKINGS MAY BE HUNG BEGINNING NOV. 30TH 

NOV. 29TH-DEC.22ND | BRING YOUR OWN STOCKING

100% Voluntary 


